
 

September 6th, 2022 

Notice to All Our Guests 

 

 

Price revision for our In-Room Dining Menu 

[As of September 6th, 2022] 

 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

 

Please be informed that the price of our In-Room Dining menu will be changed from 

Thursday, September 15th. 

We appreciate your understanding and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

In you have any question, please contact our In-Room Dining staff as follows. 

 

 

TEL：03-5400-1170 

 

 

The Prince Park Tower Tokyo 

Manager 

 


